
The  City Council has received an application to designate a 
Neighbourhood Forum in Hyde Park and Paddington.
The role of the Hyde Park and Paddington Neig  hbourhood 
Forum will be to lead   and undertake neighbourhood planning.

This will give the community of Hyde Park and Paddington a 
chanc e to influence development and change their 
neighbourhood. Neighbourhood forums need to represent 
the community, with a mix of residents and businesses.
What do you think about the proposed Hyde Park and 
Paddington Neighbourhood Forum?

Consultation will end on Thursday 20th April. 
To find out more visit
www.westminster.gov.uk/neighbourhood-planning-news
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